
 
 

COVID-19 Response 
 
 
 
 
 
Omni Inventive Care is closely and continually monitoring the latest COVID-
19 developments and wants to reassure you that, as always, the health and 
safety of our clients and employees remains our top priority. 

 
Omni continues to follow COVID-19 related guidelines recommended by 
science-based Health Authorities including, but not limited to the World 
Health Organization, the US Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, 
State and Federal Departments of Health and Human Services, and the 
Douglas County Health Department. 

 
In addition to following recommended guidelines, Omni has implemented a 
COVID-19 Disaster Preparedness Plan and will make necessary modifications 
as new information becomes available. 

 
Consistent with that Plan, Omni will continue to serve individuals in our 
community and take every precaution to ensure that our services remain 
available throughout the COVID-19 crisis. 

 
Insofar as official health authorities frequently modify recommendations in 
response to rapidly changing COVID-19 developments, this statement may 
also be modified to reflect those changes. 


